For further details and information

Contact: Ian Copeman

6 Hitchcock Place, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1NN

01787 375775

iancopeman828@yahoo.co.uk

For Open the Book:

Jo Longhurst

65 Nursery Road, Great Cornard, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 0NJ

01787 379468

jolonghurst@f2s.com

For general administration:

Chris Rowe

34 Essex Avenue, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1YZ

01787 370844

c.m.rowe@talktalk.net

If you wish to support this work financially on a regular basis, please ask any member of the support group or contact:

Nigel Smith

19 Highbury Way, Great Cornard, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 0HE

Future Vision is in association with





Charity Number: 1093926

Company Registered Number: 4491349



In association with Scripture Union

Prayer Newsletter
Spring 2010



cannot believe that we are in 2010 already and I keep typing it incorrectly, but a Happy New Year everyone. God bless you all.

2010 is a year of change for Future Vision. Ian will be coming back from his sabbatical but not in the same role as he had before. Lesley Mitchell, who has so ably run the clubs during the Autumn term, will continue to do so and Louise Moore will continue with n:vision@ cornard middle school. What is Ian going to be doing I hear you cry? Well he won't be idle as you can see.



• He will visit clubs occasionally and will liaise with Lesley if he needs to use the children for an assembly. This will reassure the schools that it is still all one work.

- He will be available to cover for any one who is absent from the clubs where ever possible.
 - He will still be doing n:vision@springlands on a Monday evening.
- He will develop Life Path. This is a Scripture Union initiative where children learn about Christianity through the life of a well known local Christian. To do this lan will have to work closely with the schools involved. If you want to know more ask lan about it.



Open the Book will continue as normal, well it could be going into more schools if we had the volunteers!!!!

I find this all very exciting and I hope you do too.

We ask for continued support in prayer, but also financially.

Thank you all.

Chris Rowe

Now for the next change of 2010. Have you ever wondered about the life of the prayer letter before it reaches you. Whoever is writing the article sends it to Rachael Banham, Rachael sets it all up and sends it to me for proof reading, I send it back with, I must say rarely, corrections. She then sends it to Andy Dixey, who prints it off. He contacts Elizabeth Carpenter who collects them from his shop, folds them, puts them into the envelopes and either hand delivers them or posts them.

As you can see it is quite a mammoth task which is why we have decided to do it termly instead of half termly. I hope you will support us in this change. If ever there is anything you would like to ask please do not hesitate to get in touch with someone involved in the work. Most importantly:

KEEP PRAYING!

If anyone would like to receive the Prayer Letter via email instead of through the post please let me know on c.m.rowe@talktalk.net, so that I can remove you from the mailing list, and then I will pass your name to Rachael who has volunteered to set up the data base required.

Chris Rowe



Christian clubs in our local schools

Every day of the week we run at least one n:vision club in a school, so **please pray** every day for the clubs and the children who attend them, particularly through this period of change.

Mondays3.15 - 4pm n:vision@tudor6 - 7.30pm n:vision@springlandsTuesdays12 - 1pm n:vision@uplands3.15 - 4pm n:vision@stgregorys

Thursdays 12.55 - 1.40pm n:vision@allsaints

3.15 - 4pm n:vision@great waldingfield

Fridays 3.15 - 4pm n:vision@cornard



Mondays 9.30am Hillside x2 (senior & primary)

Tuesdays 10.15am St Gregory's

Wednesdays 3.10pm Great Waldingfield

(Alternate weeks) 1.30pm Nayland

Assemblies are usually taken every other week by Jo Longhurst and her 'Open the Book' team.